Okehampton College

Mill Road Okehampton Devon EX20 1PW • Tel: 01837 650910 • admin@okehamptoncollege.devon.sch.uk • Principal: MR DERRICK BRETT

07 August 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

I hope that you and your families are enjoying the summer break and despite the restrictions you have been able to make the most of it.

Plans for September

I have no wish to interrupt your holiday but with three weeks of the holiday now gone, I know that some of you will be getting anxious about the restart in September and so I thought I would bring you up to date.

Yesterday the College Governing Body met to look at and ratify the plan for the College reopening on September 9th. The plans will now go to the Dartmoor MAT Trustees. Once they have adopted them I will share all the plans with you so you are fully aware of them.

Summer Prep Resources

As we come to the end of the third week and with some students finding it hard to fill their time I thought I would remind you that in my letter of 17th July, I wrote about the Summer Prep Resources which are available for those students who feel that they have not made the progress they should have over the period of lockdown and need to prepare for the formative assessments in the new term. As I said in my letter, the resources are live on the College website. They can be accessed using the link below, or by navigating to the Student/Summer Preparative Work/Year X page using the drop down menus.

Okehampton College Summer Prep Work https://www.okehamptoncollege.devon.sch.uk/summer preparative-work.html



Exam Results

Next Thursday 13th August is A level results day and the following Thursday 20th August is GCSE results day. We are really looking forward to seeing our students back in College and celebrating their exam results with them. Please can I remind you that Year 11 and 13 students have an allocated time slot in which to come into College to collect their results. The details of these times can be found in my letter of the 17th July. Staff will be available on both these days to help with any concerns the students may have.

I will write again next week to share the plans with you for the new term. In the meantime have an enjoyable weekend.

Thank you for your support and understanding.

Best wishes

Derrick Brett Principal